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Dear Friends,

like millions of women before me, when I was told by my physician that I had breast cancer my
world stopped. Fortunately Ihad access to wonderful physicians, nurses, hospital settings,
chemo, radiation, third generation medicines, psychological support, prosthesis, special bra,

wigs, creams and much more.

This personal tragedy led me to think about other women in poor areas of the world and in my
. own country Cuba, where many of the post medical treatment and supplies are not readily
available, compounding the trauma of these survivors.

Since then, Ihave been collecting all unwanted, usable prosthesis, bra, wigs, medicine and
medical supplies, that will be donated to less fortunate survivors. With your help, we will be

able to minimize the pain, suffering and anxiety of those who have already lost so much.

Please help us with your tax deductible material donations or cash, to mitigate their suffering.

Please accept our sincere gratitude for your support.

Respectfully,

~CL~
Silvia Jon~ .7~
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